







                      April 27, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello!
May is right around the corner and the end of the school year is approaching fast. We have many fun things planned and lots of learning still to do!
Special Visitors: Mrs. Hinojosa from “Independent Bank” came today to present a lesson on “Teach a Child to Save Month”. The children enjoyed learning about the importance of “saving” money!
Reading: On a daily basis the children are reading fiction/non-fiction books. I am very proud of all the children and success they continue to make with their reading fluency and comprehension skills. 

Math: We continue to work on fractions, geometric shapes, graphing, measurement, identifying/counting money, hundreds/ tens/ones place value, addition/subtraction facts and of course our 1-minute timed tests.

 Writing: The children have finished their “Mom is Special” writing. You will find your child’s “Look Who’s Hatching” writing in his/her folder. Enjoy listening to your child read it to you! I know they are excited to share them with you! ( (
F.Y.I.: 
**Kindness Calendar:  Blooming with May Kindness is also in your child’s Thursday 

    folder.
**Summer Birthdays:  Please let me know if your child would like to bring a treat to

    share with his/her classmates during the month of May. Please plan for 16 children. 

    Thank You!  ( (
**Field Trips to Forester Park & Marlette Library/Marlette Oil & Gas: Permission 

    slip is due by Friday, May 26th.
**Classroom Supplies: We are in need of more Kleenex/Clorox Wipes. I would 

    appreciate it very much, if you could send some more in with your child. Thanks so

    much to those of you who have already sent some to school with your child! ( (
Have A Fantastic Weekend!
